

St. Joseph's College, School Department, North Point, Darjeeling - 734104 Affiliated to Council for the Indian School Certificate Examination (Code: WB071)

IMPORTANT NOTICE

15/07/2021

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,

Greetings from St. Joseph's School, North Point!

- The Online Parent teacher meeting has been on from the first week of July, on Mondays to Fridays, from 2-5 pm and will continue through the month of July 2021. The teachers' mobile numbers have been sent and many parents are contacting their ward's subject teachers. Do make use of this time, learn about your ward's progress and encourage your ward/s to do well, based on the feedback given by the teachers. I do wish that every parent take this seriously. Do contact me if you require further assistance.
- The Council has reduced the syllabus for Classes X and XII (2022 batches). The teachers are informing your wards. The message has already been sent to all concerned students too. Please check the Council Website if need be https://www.cisce.org/publications.aspx
- Despite many reminders and phone calls there are still many students who are irregular with their classes, homework and assignments. The Second Semester parameters clearly indicate that every activity of every student has its own weightage in their assessment, from attending daily classes to taking their Semester Examination. I expect all the parents to check on their ward/s and ensure that they adhere to all instructions which will help us assess your ward/s better.
- 4 Students of classes IX XII cannot afford to miss their daily classes, homework, assignments, Unit Tests and Semester Examination. The Council expects every detail of the students. In spite of many reminders some students are not taking things seriously even after they have been contacted. I request their parents to look into the matter seriously and immediately because 'a stitch in time saves nine'. Moreover, the Project Work has been allotted and students need to submit their work online and need to submit their hard copies when required. It will be very difficult for the school if the instructions are not followed. In case if you, dear parents, are not clear about something, please call the subject teachers and clarify your concerns.
- I am writing to you well in advance regarding all the concerned matters so that your help will help us to help your ward/s better. Do encourage your ward/s to participate in the online extra-curricular activities which will help them to relax from their daily routine. I count on everyone's support and consideration. Stay home! Stay safe! Sursum Corda!

PRINCIPAL ST. JOSEPH'S SCHOOL NORTH POINT DAR IFFLING -734104

Phone: 0354 2259153 Rector: 7407401112 | E-mail: Empth Companie | Website: www.sjcnorthpoint.com